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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW AUTOMOTIVE LIFT STANDARD ADDRESSES 
TRAINING, MAINTENANCE AND INSPECTION  

 
 

ANSI/ALI ALOIM:2008 
To Replace 

ANSI/ALI ALOIM-2000 
 
 
The Automotive Lift Institute recently announced the revision of ANSI/ALI ALOIM-2000 to 
ANSI/ALI ALOIM:2008, which was recently approved by the American National Standards 
Institute (ANSI).  This new standard, which is now available through ALI, becomes effective on 
September 24, 2008.  The current standard (ANSI/ALI ALOIM-2000) remains effective and will 
continue to be available until this date. 
 

 Visit the ALI Store at www.autolift.org for information on how to purchase this and other 

ANSI approved standards as well several other safety materials offered in support of ALI’s 

mission of promoting the safe design, construction, installation and use of automotive lift 

products. 
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